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E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S

November 7, 2000

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: E. Dosdall, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Delegation – Kingsway Business Association

ORIGINATOR: A. Sherwood, Board Secretary

INFORMATION

Mr. Donald Grimble of the Kingsway Business Association has asked for an opportunity for
representatives of the Association to appear before the board to request that the board abandon
the Terminal Building at the City Centre Airport as a site for a public high school.

The delegation has submitted the attached materials (Appendix II, green page) for information.

A letter from Anne Sherwood, board secretary, dated October 31, 2000 advising of the board's
procedures concerning delegations and that arrangements have been made for the delegation to
be heard by the board on Tuesday, November 7, 2000 at 7:00 p.m. is attached (Appendix I). 

Mr. Paul Gervais, Chair Kingsway Business Association, and Julian Koziak, Director
Kingsway Business Association, will be the spokespersons.
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APPENDIX I - Correspondence from A. Sherwood, Board Secretary
APPENDIX II - (Green Page) Correspondence submitted by the Delegation


